



Press Release

November 6, 2019

GPISD Board of Trustees Recognize GPHS Student Advisory Board

Houston, Texas: Galena Park I.S.D. recognized the Galena Park High School (GPHS) Principal's Student Advisory Board for their leadership, commitment and dedicated service to their school and community at the November Board of Trustees meeting.

The GPHS Student Advisory Board created QR codes to safely report anonymous tips/concerns to District officials or Crime Stoppers.

We would like to thank Francisco Barrientos, Churchill Couch, Leonel Gonzalez, Christen Lance, Lilyana Nieto, Daniel Rivera, Alexandra Saldana and Victoria Tovar from Galena Park High for their initiative in recognizing a need and addressing it in an innovative way.

Great job, Yellow Jackets!



Pictured: The Galena Park High School Student Advisory Board; Ms. Kimberly Martin, GPHS principal; Mrs. Adrian Stephens, Board Secretary; and Dr. Angi Williams, Superintendent of Schools

Department of Communications Services

832.386.1000

Website: www.galenaparkisd.com

Story Credits: Elyse Rountree Photo Credit: Chris Gause

LEADING... LEARNING... SERVING